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     3336 Bagley Passage 

         Duluth, GA 30097 
         March 31, 2007 
 
 

REPORT OF THE CORRESPONDING SECRETARY 
02/28/07  –  03/31/07/07 

 
02/28/07 Received 2007 Membership and Officer List for the Greater Twin Cities Borzoi   
  Club from Marilyn Polsfuss. 
03/01/07 Submitted our nominations for the 2007 Lifetime Achievement Awards to AKC.  
  Nominees are: for Conformation: Nadine Johnson, Companion: June Mintchell  
  and Performance:  Anna Midgarden. 
03/03/07 Received request from Risa Beckwith,  risa@beckwithpartners.biz, for breeders 
in    Chicago, Milwaukee and Indiana.  Sent. 
03/03/07 E-mailed Bonnie Nichols about serving as our club contact for AKC’s planning  
  of an International Obedience Invitational.  Bonnie has agreed to be the BCOA  
  contact person.  The completed form was faxed to AKC. 
03/04/07 Received request from Cheryl Spott, cspott@earthlink.net, for breeders on the 
  West coast.  Sent. 
03/05/07 Letter sent to Barbara Lord with the names of Juniors who have been   
  participating in AKC events this year and maintaining a 3.0 average; Mavis  
  Greenhill, Brigette Lutsch and Shannon Myers.  Also sent Barbara copies of  
  Junior Handler Scholarship Guidelines from several other parent clubs. 
03/05/07 Contacted Edna Ogata re: sending out the New Member Letters.  She has agreed  
  to handle this task, and a letter of thanks was sent to Edna. 
03/06/07 Sent New Member Packet supplies to Edna Ogata. 
03/06/07 Request from Lynn Gennrich,  samsandgsp@msn.com, for our contact person for 
  Judges’ Education.  Referred her to Patti Neale. 
03/07/07 Letter sent to Denise Tran regarding payment of Edmund Sledzik’s bill for  
  professional services related to the Beverly Taylor Charitable Trust. 
03/07/07 A letter was sent to Edmund Sledzik regarding his bill and explaining that the 
  Club should not be responsible for the two unauthorized calls made to him by a  
  member.  He was advised to bill the member directly. 
03/08/07 Received request from Christopher Ritter, Christopher.Ritter@valpo.edu, for  
  breeders in Indiana, Michigan, Illinois, Wisconsin and Minnesota.  Sent. 
03/12/07 A letter was received from the AKC Canine Health Foundation regarding the 
  Purina Parent Club Partnership Program.  The redeemed weight circles resulted  
  in a donation of $764.16 to the Foundation that has been placed in the  
  Borzoi Donor Advised Fund.   
03/14/07 In response to an inquiry, Laurie Bradshaw, the new BCNC Corresponding  
  Secretary, was informed that the BCOA Corresponding Secretary is to receive  
  their club’s updated list of officers and members each year. 
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03/19/07 Received an updated list of BCNC Board Members from Cindi Dell. 
03/20/07 Received information from AKC regarding the 2007 ACE (Awards of Canine  
  Excellence) Award nominations.  Deadline for submissions is June 29, 2007. 
03/15/07 Received updated officer list for the Borzoi Club of New England from Karen 
  Miller.  Also received their application for a Specialty on Sunday, November 25,  
  2007 in Springfield, MA.  Karen was asked to send an updated Membership  
  List which she will submit in April. 
03/20/07 Parent Club approval for the BCNE Specialty on Sunday, November 25, 2007,  
  was sent to AKC.  Conformation and Sweepstakes judges are pending.    
  Information was sent to Jim Gibson, Margie Milne and Kathleen Kapaun for the  
  calendars.  Copy of the approval sent to Karen Miller. 
03/20/07 Received information from AKC regarding Responsible Dog Ownership Day and 
  asking for local club participation for the Meet the Breed Tables in New York  
  City at Madison Square Park. 
03/22/07 Received request from Lynne Stroud, lstroud@bsmc.cc, for information on  
  breeders.  Sent. 
03/22/07 Was contacted by Ginger Jones regarding the Health Foundation Conference in  
  St. Louis.  Sent request for information to DD DiLalla at the Foundation.  She  
  responded and the information was forwarded to Ginger. 
03/27/07 Received updated MBC Officers List from Tami Marshall.  Information sent to 
  R. Lynn Whitlock for the web page. 
03/27/07 Received notice from David Frei that he was updating his Westminster Address  
  Book and asking if our information was correct.      
  david@westminsterkennelclub.org  
03/29/07 Received updated Officer List for the Heart of Florida Borzoi Club from Monica 
  Barry. 
 
  


